
P.T.G. UPDATE / NEXT MEETING DECEMBER 12th 
   The PTG meeting took place on November 14th.  Those in attendance were: Jennifer Rearick, Vanessa 
Brown, Kristyn Trivette, Matthew and Jackie Hilton, Lynette Minto, Becky Pearman, Alyssa Hildebrandt, 
Julie Lungu, and Mr. Martin. 
 
  Box Tops       Aunt Millies 
 November winner - Mrs. DeFries - 232   November winner – Mrs. Halajcsik - 
79 

Overall: 1. Mrs. Harris - 1,115    Overall:  1. Mr. Wennmacher - 210 
     2. Mrs. Barton - 624         2. Mrs. Halajcsik - 79 
     3. Mrs. Steinhilber - 563        3. Mrs. Parks - 74 
 
    Thank you to everyone who brought in items for the coat drive.  Your donations are very much 
appreciated!  
Our Yankee Candle fundraiser was a success!  As of the date of the meeting, we didn’t have an exact 
number in sales, but we will report our earnings when the numbers are available. Thank you to everyone 
who sold to help with new playground equipment! 
    Mrs. Hernandez’s class was the October attendance winner with 7 ½ absences for the month! They 
were treated to a popcorn party on November 11.  
    The annual Good Deeds Food Drive started November 28 and will run until December 9.   A list of 
items were sent home with the students.  We are also accepting monetary donations so the food pantry 
can purchase items that are needed.  Each dollar sent in with your student will count as 1 food item.  
Please remember if you are sending money with your student to write the students name, grade and 
teacher on the envelope.  
    The honor roll breakfast will be December 2.  Congratulations to the students who made the honor roll 
the 1st 9 weeks!  
    Thank you to everyone that attended! Our next PTG meeting is December 12 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Elementary Library.  Child care is provided.  If you are attending, please remember to bring baked goods 
to treat the teachers!  
 
 


